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Friday 15th September 2017 

 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
This year, the school will be running a speed stack club, available to Year 3 and 4 children.  
Practise will be every Thursday, starting 28th September after school from 3:15-4:15. The children will 
need to meet in the hall where the practise will take place.  
 
The children will be entered into a speed stacking competition on Wednesday 22nd November 2017, from  
4.00-5.30pm. The team selection will be made of 4 boys and 4 girls (two boys from year 3, two boys from 
year 4, two girls from year 3 and two girls from year 4). These children will be selected before the October 
half term, however all children are still able to come and practise with the club.  
 
I would be most grateful if you could complete and return the consent slip by Friday 22nd September. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me at school if I can be of any further help. 
Kind Regards,  
 
 
Mrs Green 
Sports Leader 
_______________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
CONSENT SLIP                                           YR 3/4  SPEED STACKING 

 

Pupil Name: __________________________________________ Class ____________________________will attend Speed Stacking 
every Thursday. 
 
[   ] My child will be collected from school by_______________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
[   ] Any Medical needs I need to be aware of_________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
Signed _______________________________________________________Parent/Carer    Date_____________________________________ 

 
 
 

 
Headteacher- Mr Gavin Douglas BA(Hons) PGCE NPQSL 

 


